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The Permanent Status Reports for these majors in the College of Agricultural and Natural 
Resources make an excellent case for the major to be approved.  
 
 
Specifically, the reports documents that: 
 

• External Reviews of the Department of Animal and Food Sciences and the majors in 
October 2013 found no major issues.  

• The majors are consistent the University’s Path to Prominence.  
• The majors have demonstrated that they are meeting their stated goals and objectives. 
• The majors are comparable with similar majors at highly-ranked schools. 
• The majors are meeting the General Education Goals of the University. 
• The majors are attracting high quality applicants. 
• The majors are graduating, and getting jobs and accepted to high-quality graduate and 

pre-veterinary programs.   
• No significant additional resources are required to support these majors. 
• The Department Chair and Dean have provided letters of support for the majors.   

 
 
In summary, the majors should be granted Permanent Status.  
 


